o ClientEarth

Prawnicy dla Ziemi

Warsaw, 17 July 2019

To: MS FIONA MARSHALL

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance
Committee

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe

Palais des Nations, 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland

Dear Madame,

On behalf of ClientEarth Prawnicy dla Ziemi, the communicant in case ACCC/C/2016/151, in
reference to your letter of 21 June 2019 regarding the possible joint consideration of cases
ACCC/C/2018/158, ACCC/C/2016/151 and ACCC/C/2017/154, | would like to state that | do not object
to the joint consideration of the aforementioned cases.

On behalf of ClientEarth Prawnicy dla Ziemi, a foundation registered in Poland:

Dr Marcin Stoczkiewicz, Chairman of the Management Board
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